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June 8, 2020 ♦ Meeting Minutes 

Zoom Session 

President Marianne F. called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

MEETING MINUTES:  Marianne F. reminded members that the May minutes 
are on the website under 'Meeting & Membership information'.   

TREASURER'S REPORT:  Marianne F. briefly discussed the budget.  The club 
has enough money in its account to cover all expenses, but not much on the 
horizon in terms of generating income for future donations. 

SERVICE PROJECTS:   

Solutions for Change:  Sue W. said that more food items could be donated to 
Solutions for Change, as there is a need.  Bonnie W. mentioned that she has 
clothing to donate.  Members will bring items to the Service Project Meet-up. 

Sewing Face Masks:  Marianne F. said that more material is available for the 
sewing of face masks to be handed out at the S.P. Meet-up. So far, members have 
sewn over 800 masks. 

Sewing & Stuffing Bears:  Kathy M. said three members are sewing bears.   

Recycling:  Kathy M. reminded everyone to bring their recycling material to the 
Service Project Meet-up on June 11th. 

Interfaith:  Gina E. asked members to bring any toiletries that they had collected 
to the Service Project Meet-up, so that she can deliver toiletry kits to Interfaith. 

Relay for Life:  Rosa R. reported that a virtual luminary will be held on Saturday, 
June 27th, from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. and that the Relay for Life will be a walk in 
Oceanside which will last 45 minutes to one hour. 
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DISTRICT:   

CWONC:  Kathy M. gave an update on the prospect of CWONC leaving GFWC.  
The consensus was, because of the high insurance cost if CWONC left, we would 
continue our membership with GFWC.  

Open District Position:  Marianne F. said the Health & Wellness Chairman 
position is available.  Marianne suggested that maybe someone in the club would 
like to apply.  She has the list of responsibilities for the position for anyone who is 
interested. 

FUNDRAISING:  Ann L. said the Fair Grounds officials have said it is undecided 
if there will be a racing season this year, but if it is, it will be virtual. 

FUN STUFF:   

Game Night:  Marianne F. announced that Game Night will be held on June 16th, 
and Yahtzee will be played on Zoom.  Anyone interested should contact Pam. 

Art Group:  Marianne F. said she's suggesting that, on a monthly basis, interested 
members get together to create art work, using an agreed upon theme or subject 
matter. 

MEMBERSHIP:  Joy S. announced that Gina T. has been a member for five 
years, and Kathy P. has been a member for 15 years.   

ANNOUNCEMENTS:   

Marianne F. reported that twenty-seven members were in attendance. 

Kathleen K. read a letter from Solutions for Change, thanking the club for its 
donation of face masks. 

Marianne F. said that next month's speaker will be the scholarship recipient. 

Jean S. announced that the squadron has returned but the club won't be doing any 
activity with the squad until the fall. 

Bonnie W. reported that District was grateful for our donation of face masks. 

ADJOURNMENT:  The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm. 


